
Letters to students and parents about National Careers Week
To coincide with National Careers Week 2022, Michelle Donelan, Minister of State for Further and Higher Education, is writing to students and parents about the education, training and work choices available to young people after they finish their GCSEs and once they turn 18.

Please share this letter through your school's communication channels with every student in years 9 - 13, as appropriate, and their parents, carers and guardians this week.

Open the letter to students
Open the letter to parents, carers and guardians
